
 Technical Reference - Q&A TSD-QA-VGA (2012/06) 

1. Q: My system failed to recognize the VGA card and show d6 on Dr. Debug. 

A: Since there are some VGA cards with incorrect information in vBIOS (Video BIOS), please contact your VGA card 

vendor or update motherboard BIOS to latest version from our website: 

http://www.asrock.com/support/download.asp 

If you have any question, please contact ASRock TSD: Asrock_TSD@asrock.com.tw 

 


